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M E E T  A A R O N  T U L L  
 
Aaron is assisting at Covenant Bible Fellowship. He is the 
Technical Director and oversees the website, does graphic design, 
keeps track of church contacts and other information in Planning 
Center, and organizes volunteers for the nursery and other church 
needs. You can find out more about Aaron and how the Lord led 
him to Naples on the Church Extension website at 
ChurchPlantingBFC.org/church-planting-technical-assistant-
naples.  
 
 
 
 

S T A Y  I N  T O U C H  

Jason and Anna Filbert 
Elijah, Anna Kate, Esther, Naomi 
11250 Tamiami Trail E 
Naples FL 34113 
(239) 910-0766 
 
Jason@cbfnaples.com 
 
CBFNaples.com 
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P R A Y I N G  F O R  G R O W T H  
 
Greetings from Covenant Bible Fellowship Naples! As we reflect on the beginning of this year, we are filled with 
gratitude for all that God is doing through the mission. While we’ve seen a slight dip in attendance in recent months, 
we are also seeing exciting signs of growth. Our increased efforts in marketing and outreach are bringing in more 
first-time visitors, and many have connected with our mission in a meaningful way. It’s a clear reminder that God is 
faithfully working in the hearts of those around us. 

We are excited about the potential for even more growth in the months ahead. However, we also recognize that there 
is still much to be done. We need continued financial support and an increase in attendance to ensure the mission 
can continue to move forward. We humbly ask for your prayers during this time of transition. Pray for God’s 
provision, wisdom for our leadership team, and continued opportunities to reach more people in our community. 

In addition to the growth we’re seeing, we also have wonderful news to share: the Filbert family welcomed their 
fourth child, Naomi Faith Pearl, this January! Naomi is a precious gift, and the Filberts are incredibly grateful for 
your love, prayers, and support as they celebrate this new addition to their family. 

As we look to the future, we are filled with anticipation for all that God has in store for the mission. Thank you for 
your continued support and dedication. Your prayers, generosity, and commitment make all the difference as we 
seek to expand God s kingdom here in Naples. 
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